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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2009 9:32 AM
To: 'Matt Herrick'
Cc: 'Rob Miller'; paul.supple@bp.com; 'Jason Duda'; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Extension Request FS/CAP - Station 11133 (ACEH Case #RO000403)

Matt, 
 
Your request for an extension to submit the FS/CAP by May 15, 2009 is acceptable.  However, the submittal will be 
received past the LOP’s most recent assigned due date of April 16, 2009 and well past the initial due date of July 
11, 2005, (which was stipulated in our May 11, 2005 correspondence).  Please note that in the event enforcement 
actions are pursued by this Agency for any of the BP/ARCO LUFT cases, delinquent submittal trends may be 
considered. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: Matt Herrick [mailto:mherrick@broadbentinc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 8:56 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Cc: 'Rob Miller'; paul.supple@bp.com; 'Jason Duda' 
Subject: Extension Request FS/CAP - Station 11133 (ACEH Case #RO000403) 
 
Paresh, 
 
The ACEH January 16, 2009 letter requested submittal of a FS/CAP by April 16, 2009 for Former BP Station #11133 
located at 2220 98th Avenue, Oakland, California.  Per our recent conversation, we were anticipating that pilot scale 
nitrate/sulfate addition remedial activities would be completed prior to submittal of a FS/CAP.  As a result, efforts up until 
just recently have been focused on initiating pilot scale testing.  However, it is now our understanding that the ACEH 
would like a FS/CAP completed prior to initiation of any pilot scale remedial activities.   
 
Additional time beyond the current deadline of April 16, 2009 is needed to complete a FS/CAP.  It is therefore requested 
that the deadline for submittal of the FS/CAP be revised to May 15, 2009.   
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Please provide a response to this email and our request for an extension.  If you should have questions or require 
additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.   
 
Thanks   
 
Matt Herrick, PG, CHG, CEM 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
(775) 322-7969 
 


